
Updated July 2016 
 

Tanque Verde Unified School District 

Promotional Materials Disclaimer 

 

The following Disclaimer must appear on ALL flyers to be approved: 

 

“The Tanque Verde Unified School District is not endorsing or promoting 

this activity. This flyer is being distributed as a public service to provide 

information to parents. District resources were not used to produce this 

flyer.” 

 

The placement of the Disclaimer is at the non-profit organization’s 

discretion, and must be legible and placed in a visible location on the flyer. 


